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Water main work on Central Entrance,
northbound lanes reduced to single lane

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth has identified a water main leak on the north bound lane of
Central Entrance, between Blackman and Stroll Avenues. City crews are on site to assess the
leak and make necessary repairs this afternoon. The work will require that a northbound lane be

closed, leaving a single lane for traffic to pass.

There is no estimated completion time at this point and staff will attempt to undertake repairs
without any disruption to water service.

The City advises motorists to use caution and watch for work crews in the impacted area.
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